
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Scandinavia anniversary 

 

The Scandinavia Philatelic Society celebrated its Diamond Jubilee with an 
afternoon of displays given to the members of The Royal Philatelic Society 
London at the end of November. 

No fewer than 30 members showed material, presented by the Chairman of 
the Scandinavia Philatelic Society, Susan Oliver, accompanied by its President, 
Arthur Jennion. 

The Society, which now has around 
300 members, first met in 1952 in 
the Swedish Church in Marylebone, 
and this has remained the venue for 
its London meetings. 

President of The Royal Philatelic 
Society London, Brian Trotter, 
commented on the diversity of the 
material on display, while Vice 
President, Chris King, giving the vote 
of thanks, congratulated the Society 
on being so active and friendly. 

 

Arthur Jennion (left) and Susan Oliver with 
Brian Trotter, President of The Royal Philatelic 

Society London. 

Those wishing to visit The Royal Philatelic Society London at 41 Devonshire 
Place, London W1G 6JY, or be a guest at one of its meetings, are kindly asked 
to contact in advance the Administrative Office on 020 7486 1044. 
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